From: Geo. Wuerthner

To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: HB 4069
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 8:59:50 AM

| am writing to support HB 4069 that would advocate for water use reporting. This is a critical first
step in understanding current and future water use and allocations.

Water is critical to our wildlife, communities and some industries. It is important to understand how
we are using this vital resource.

Best:

George Wuerthner
Restore Our Deschutes
POB 8359

Bend, OR 97708
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